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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Dear all, 
  
After serious consideration, Voice in a Million have postponed VIAM2020 on March 19th at The SSE Arena, 
Wembley. 
  
The dates are being rescheduled to fall into the same academic year and we currently have dates in May secured 
(subject to the government and NHE advice on large gatherings being cleared).  
  
All tickets are valid for the new dates.  The choir, their teachers, their friends and family’s safety is important to 
VIAM; and therefore the team at Voice in a Million have decided to postpone the shows until such time as it is 
deemed safe to stage them. 
  
Thank you for your understanding and we look forward to seeing you on the rescheduled dates.  These dates will be 
announced on the VIAM website and at schools as soon as possible. 
  
Kind regards, 
 
Jenna Clark 
Executive Headteacher 
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